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Municipality of Anchorage, Assembly & Mayor October 13, 2016
State of Alaska - Alcohol & Marijuana Control Office
Abbott Loop Community Council

Re:  TEMPT, LLC Standard Marijuana Cultivation License Application
Dear Sir or Madame:

I write concerning the referenced application currently before you to be placed at
2410 E 88™ Ave Anchorage, AK 99507. My wife Cherry, my son Russell and I own the
property immediately adjacent on the East (longest property line) as Perry Rentals, LLC.
In addition we own the primary lessees of that property - Pied Piper Pest Control
(Sanitation Services, Inc). While I will try my best to be present at the Council meeting
October 27™, I wanted to be certain to submit my comments in writing.

Like many of our fellow Abbot Loop businesses, we desire to see our property
valuables remain high and have them secure from crime (as best possible). In considering
the type of business being suggested and my many years experience with that building’s
security features, I see no likelihood of a negative result to those two concerns. In
addition, having known the Seidler’s (applicants) for many years as a successful
neighboring business and as an occasional client for my services, I can speak to their high
level of honesty and hard work. While this is a major departure from their other business
ventures, I have no doubt that they will conduct it with the same degree of devotion to
business and community as they have always done.

Lastly, on the issue of Marijuana itself, I would like to make it clear that I am
personally opposed to its use. However, I am also aware that it has become legal in my
home State, and I can accept that decision, hold to my personal morals, and be
completely neutral in commenting as I have. I will say that as a regular visitor to two of
their three tire service businesses, I have seen their standard of employee conduct to be

very high. This too I am confident will into their new business.
Respectﬁ;llyOSu/bnitted )
Kenneth J “Ken” Perry

President/General Manager
cc: TEMPT, LLC



